
TransiƟon Bro Gwaun  - request for support leƩers for Planning ApplicaƟon 
No: 24/0745/PA 

Nov 2024 

Our planning applicaƟon for a larger wind turbine to replace our exisƟng 
turbine at Trebover Farm has recently been submiƩed to Pembrokeshire 
County Council.  It included the leƩers of support that we received in the 
summer and there is an opportunity for anyone who did not respond then to 
do so now.   

It will benefit our applicaƟon considerably if we are able to demonstrate a high 
level of  community support and request that leƩers, in the format below, be 
emailed to us, at enquiries@transiƟonbrogwaun.org.uk , or delivered to 8A 
Main Street, Fishguard, before the end of this month. Thank you. 

-------------------------------------------- 

From: Your name and postal address       
          

 To:  Development Management SecƟon 

       Pembrokeshire County Council 

 

Date: 

 

Re Planning Reference No: 24/0745/PA 

 

I/we are wriƟng to support the above applicaƟon for the following reasons: 

 

 


